
July 7, 2023

GARBAGE collection truck (ONLY) delayed – please read this
carefully

Waste Control Services has sent the following message:

Please be advised that garbage collection ONLY will be delayed in Lions Bay
for Highview-Oceanview, Panorama, Kelvin Grove Way, all streets leading off these and
also lower Kelvin Grove, Brunswick, and central Lions Bay below the highway.

The collector has fallen ill, and the driver was instructed by Waste Control Services to
take him back to the North Vancouver depot.

We have arranged a replacement partner for our driver to return back to Lions Bay and
continue the route however once that is all in place and garbage collection resumes, it
will likely be closer to 11:00 AM.

All other collections above the highway have been completed prior to having to switch
out our collector.

If you are on Oceanview/Panorama, please bring your garbage in (ONLY) and put it
out again just before 11am if you can. For all other areas listed above, please put your
garbage (ONLY) out at noon.

Recycling, food waste and garden waste can remain curbside for pickup in the correct
time slots.

We realize this may be extremely inconvenient for some, however, this is outside of the
village’s control. Thank you to everyone who is doing all they can to keep our bears
from getting into trouble.
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